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IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
March 29, 2023 
 
A step forward in Centre Hastings on the Clare McFaul Long Term Care Home.  
 
CENTRE HASTINGS – A building permit has been issued to build a new long-term care home, 
Clare McFaul Long Term Care, in Centre Hastings.  
 
The new facility will be a 128-bed LTC home in the Village of Madoc, Centre Hastings. The new 
single storey building will be located at 208 St Lawrence Street West. 
 
“We have been working diligently and are very excited about the issuance of the building permit 
for this project,” said Centre Hastings Mayor Tom Deline. 
 
Joseph Gulizia, President and CEO of UniversalCare Canada Inc. stated, “Our team wishes to 
thank staff and council at the Municipality of Centre Hastings for their relentless efforts and 
unwavering support in getting us to this stage.”  
 
He added that: “We are grateful to the of Government of Ontario and particularly the Ministry of 
Long-Term Care for continuing to make seniors and long-term care a priority in our province,”  
 
The project is anticipated to bring 130 jobs to the area and have a far-reaching economic 
impact on the region. UniversalCare Canada Inc. who will be managing the home is expecting 
to break ground in August 2023, with construction estimated to be completed by the end of 
March 2025.  
 
Joseph Gulizia added, “we are actively working through the stages of development to make this 
home a reality in the Village of Madoc, Centre Hastings.” 
 
The total construction value of the building permit issued is $33,898,000. 
 
For more information and inquiries on the home, please visit: universalcareinc.ca 
 

 
 

Design rendering of the 128-bed long-term care home coming to Centre Hastings 
 


